
From: Troop 71 Info [info@troop71.info] 

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 2:14 PM 

To: troop71bsa-donotreply@yahoo.com 

Subject: Troop 71 - Philmont 2016 

All 
  

For those who have signed up for Troop 71's trip to Philmont Scout Ranch in Summer 
2016, its time for your second payment of $500 to our treasurer Stan Leszczuk by 18 
Sep 2015.  For those who are still interested in going and not yet signed up, we still 
have slots available for both youth and adults which can be reserved with a payment of 
$650 to Stan by the same date. 
  

Irv Martin will be conducting two Philmont practice hikes on 19-20 Sept 2015 and 17-18 
Oct 2015 for the Crew 71 crew.  He has invited Troop 71 crews to participate as long as 
at least two Troop 71 adults participate. 
  

We will have an initial organization meeting Monday, 31 Aug 2015 at the Aley Scout 
House at 7:00 PM.  Anyone interested in the Troop 71 2016 Philmont trip is encouraged 
to attend or be represented.  The total cost of the trip is $1500 per participant.  We will 
be looking for a participating adult to eventually take over as Trip Leader.  See you 
there. 
  

Ray Blowers 

(Current) Trip Leader 
  

  

PS:  Jim Engel, please put this 13 Aug 2015 meeting on the church calendar. 


